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12th  September 2023 

YR10 PARTNERSHIP EVENING TUESDAY 19th SEPTEMBER 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Year 10 students have made a confident start to this year and are embracing the exciting challenges 
presented by Key Stage 4. To support all students, we make information, advice and guidance a 
priority. 
 
We are therefore very pleased to invite you to an essential Year 10 Partnership Evening in the KS4 Hall 
on Tuesday 19th September 2023 from 5.00pm to 6.00pm. During the evening, we will outline: how 
you can support your child with their studies; how we will be monitoring their progress at Key Stage 
4; outline the systems in place to ensure your child secures good progression opportunities in the 
future. 
 
We will also recommend activities that can support your child’s wider development and well-being. 
Mr Tubb (Vice Principal), Mr Raja/Ms Burrard-Lucas (Assistant Principals) and Mr Mooney (Head of 
Year 10), will outline strategies to help your son/daughter succeed at Key Stage 4.   After this, there 
will be a chance to ask questions.   Ms Todd (SENCo) will also be available to discuss SEND. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 19th September 2023 to ensure that, by working together, 
we can support your son/daughter to make the very most of every opportunity in the next two years. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
                

           
Mr M. Tubb      Mr T. Mooney 
Vice Principal – KS4     Head of Year 10 


